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August 13, 2021 

VIA WEB PORTAL 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: TP-190976 WUTC v. Puget Sound Pilots; Compliance Filing 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

It has come to our attention that the compliance filing of January 12, 2021 for year 2, effective January 

25, 2022, in this docket contained a clerical error in that the pages were incorrectly numbered. Enclosed 

are those pages with the correct labeling.  No other changes have been made to these pages. 

Please contact the undersigned should you have further questions.  All parties to this proceeding are 

being copied with the enclosed filing. 

Yours truly, 

WILLIAMS, KASTNER & GIBBS PLLC 

/s/ Blair I. Fassburg 

Blair I. Fassburg 

bfassburg@williamskastner.com

206-628-2772 

Enclosures 

cc: All Parties 
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